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                September 27, 2017 
 
         Via E-Mail: mfriedri@psc.state.fl.us 
 
Marissa  Friedrich 
Public Utility Analyst I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
 
RE: Docket No.: 20160220-WS; Application for original water and wastewater certificates in 

Sumter County by South Sumter Utility Company, LLC 
 Our File No.: 47206.01 
 
Dear Ms. Friedrich: 
 

As you know, South Sumter Utility Company, LLC was scheduled to file the supporting 
financial information to establish initial rates and charges by September, 29, 2017. However, as a 
result of Hurricane Irma there will be a two week delay, until October 13, 2017, in filing that 
information. We still believe that the Commission will have ample time to evaluate the financial 
information and set rates and charges prior to service being provided. 

 Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to give me a call. 
 
        Very truly yours, 
 
        /s/ Martin S. Friedman 
 
        MARTIN S. FRIEDMAN 
        For the Firm 
MSF/ 
 
cc: Rob Eddy (via e-mail) 
 Trey Arnett (via e-mail) 
 Debbie Swain (via e-mail) 
 Carlotta S. Stauffer, Clerk (via e-filing) 




